

February 24, 2009

Via US Mail and Facsimile Mr. Henry Brzezinski, General Manager Santa Cruz County Animal Services Authority 2200 7th Avenue Santa Cruz, CA 95062

Re: Public Records Act Requests PR054, PR055

Dear Mr. Brzezinski,

Thank you for your February 20th response to my follow-up letter.

Public Records Request PR054

The invoice included with your recent letter dated February 20, 2009 shows a unit price of \$25.00 for records of Animal Impounds from January 2006 through October 2007 however my original request dated November 25, 2008 was for records of animal impounds from January 2007 through October 2008. In your letter dated December 15, 2008 you stated that you could provide the requested records but it wouldn't be until early January due to the holidays. Because of the lengthy delay in completing this request and confusion about the period of time these records are to cover, I'm asking that the period of time the animal impound records cover be from January 2007 through January 2009 and that a separate invoice be sent showing what will be provided.

Additionally, in your recent letter dated February 20, 2009 you've said you can submit the information to me electronically as Adobe PDFs but my request dated November 25, 2008 asked for these records in either tab-separated or MSExcel file format. Your letter dated December 15, 2008 indicated that you would provide the records in the format for this public records request. I'm asking that you please clarify for me what file format these records will be provided.

The records can either be sent electronically to my email address

bjensen@sheltertrak.com

or copied to a CD and sent to the mailing address below.



Public Records Request PR055

I'm returning your invoice with a payment of \$25.00 separately to the Billing Division for Santa Cruz and Watsonville euthanasia records. It is my understanding from correspondence with you that you will be providing copies of the actual euthanasia log sheets in PDF file format. Copies can be sent electronically to my email address

bjensen@sheltertrak.com

or copied to a CD and sent to the mailing address below.

Regards,

Bradley J. Jensen

Cypress CA 90630

Email: bjensen@sheltertrak.com

Phone: (714) Fax: (714) 236-0476